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FPP 03/04/2016: Transportation Discussion Item  
CDE-40 Submission Due Date and CDE Payment Due Date 

 
1. Question or Issue:  

 
Should FPP consider suggesting that the CDE-40 Transportation Reimbursement form’s due date from August 15

th
 

to September 15
th

? 
 
And subsequently, should FPP consider suggesting that the CDE transportation payment due date be changed from 
October 15

th
 to November 15

th
? 

 

 
2. Any Prior FPP Action: 

 
NONE 

 
3. Discussion Points/Department Recommendation or Observations (if any):: 

 
The FPP Transportation Sub-Committee would like FPP to consider statutorily changing the August 15

th
 

deadline to September 15
th

, and to statutorily change the CDE payment deadline date from October 15
th

 to 
November 15

th
.  These changes would align better with year-end closing timeframes and districts would 

have a less demanding time frame to complete the necessary reporting for the CDE 40 and would help to 
reduce the level of errors currently being produced with the CDE 40. 
 
Additional feedback provided by the Sub-Committee: 
 

 All schools contacted could go another month for their check.  Overall, everyone believed districts 
would be able to accommodate a November pay date. 
 

Please note: if these date changes are “approved” by FPP, the dates must be changed in legislation prior to any 
official date changes going into effect.  If these changes are adopted/approved and changed in legislation, the 
earliest date changes would be effective September 15

th
, 2017 and November 15

th
, 2017. 

 

 
4. FPP Action, Decision Made: 

 
 
 
 

 
5. Further Action/Research Needed/Table for Future Meeting: 

 
 
 
 

 
6. Effective Date: 

 
 
 
 

 


